
Dear ACL LAG Member 
 
We have received a message from the LAA about the current contingency processes in place due to 
Covid 19 and which are due to cease or revert back. Please see the following -  
 
We are continuing to update the schedule of process restarts on our COVID-19 contingency pages on 
GOV.UK and would appreciate it if you could send out a reminder to your members. 

Our most recent Legal Aid Bulletin e-alert signposted readers to the latest changes. 

Subscribe to Legal Aid Bulletin if you would like to receive our fortnightly e-alert.  

 
Kind regards 
 
Bob Baker 
Co-Chair ACL LAG 
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This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If received by you in error you 
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https://labulletin.org.uk/p/4P-5T3/sign-up-form
mailto:enquiries@costslawyer.co.uk
http://www.associationofcostslawyers.co.uk/

